NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2024

FUN THINGS WE DID

Last month the kiddos got to try out a new art technique, with oil pastels to create a silly turkeys. They got to also take a swing at playing vet in our very own kids club vet shop. Weekly picnics were added to the schedule to enjoy the cooler weather as well!





REMINDERS

- December 19th we will be closing at 4pm
- Please make sure you are approving your child's schedule the week before

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Winter Intercession 12/20, 12/23,
 12/30, 1/2, 1/3
- Spring Intersession registration opens February 1st
- Gingerbread house making 12/17
- Winter party 12/19

CONTACT INFO

Kids Club Site Number

480-209-2455

Kids Club Supervisor

Belle Gelber

480-279-7034

Billing Contact

Jennifer Kramer-Meller

480-279-7055